From: Jennifer Willoughby

To: Jennifer Willoughby
Subject: FW: Funding announcement of your MAMP-funded initiative
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 3:25:38 PM

From: Bernard Rizk <brizk@fcm.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 3:13 PM

To: Carey Holmes <cholmes@shelburne.ca>;
Subject: Funding announcement of your MAMP-funded initiative

AUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

I am writing to inform you that FCM together with its funding partner, the Government of
Canada, will announce the approved funding of your asset management initiative through the
Municipal Asset Management Program.

The announcement will be made by news release and social media on Thursday, March 18, at
11 AM (ET).

Thank you very much for your collaboration.

Sincerely,

Bernard Rizk

Media Relations Officer | Policy and Public Affairs
Agent de relations avec les médias | Politiques et affaires publiques
T. 343-417-0541
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